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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 
 

August 8, 2022, 
 
 

Dear County Directors of Social Services 
 

Attention: Energy  Administrators, Managers & Supervisors 
 

Subject: Crisis Intervention Program (CIP) funds reallocation 
 

Priority: Time Sensitive, Response Required    
 

In continuing efforts to assist with cooling cost, a reallocation is being conducted for CIP. Funds will 
be reallocated from counties who will not spend all their allocation based on their spending patterns 
and issued to counties in need of additional funding. There are a few counties who are out of funding 
for this program. Please indicate on the attached survey form if your county is willing to have CIP 
funds reallocated to other counties or if you are interested in receiving CIP funds reallocated to your 
county. Indicate the amount your county is willing to reallocate as well as the amount your county is 
requesting. Depending on the amounts reallocated, counties may not receive the exact amount that is 
requested. Return the Reallocation Survey by close of business on Friday August 12, 2022. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Jasmyne Simmons via email at 

Jasmyne.Simmons@dhhs.nc.gov.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Carla L. West, Senior Director for Human Services 
Division of Social Services, Economic and Family Services Section 
 
CLW/js 
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